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January 28th, 2019  Meeting Minutes  

Facilitator Lisa Matthews & Jessica Kempisty 

Attendees: Jerry Haas, David Haas, Jimmy Monto, Ann Fordock, Lee Fordock, Peggy Chase, Jim French, Mary K. 

Begel, Lt. Shultz, Beverly LaBier, Mike Parzyck, Jimmy Monto, Beverly LaBier, Anthony Lambert, David Baker, Mark 
Jackson, Judy Lewis, Esther Wise, James Arena, Anna Maria DeSocio, Pauline Tucci, Michael Burrett 

The Ground Rules were reviewed. 

November 26th, 2018 Minutes: Jerry Haas motioned to approve the minutes without reading, 
Minch Lewis 2nd, all were in favor.   

Committee Updates: The Beautification Committee stated that the Lamar advertising, the 
company that owns the bus shelter near friendlies, is on board with the improvements the 
committee is making.  Bulbs have been planted, the shelter will be cleaned and planters will be 
flowered.     

Ann Fordock, DPW Deputy Commissioner: Snow Removal Update  
A map displaying the routes of the sidewalk snow removal pilot program.  DPW is contracting 
with a business to assist in this program as DPW does not currently have the equipment and 
labor for the pilot.  All DPW snow plows are currently equipped with GPS trackers; hourly 
updates can be found on the City website. Questions were taken from the floor.  Questions 
were taken from the floor. 

Facilitator Nomination:  Lisa Matthews nominated David Baker as a facilitator. 

Special Projects: Lisa Matthews announced the Special Project guidelines are available online 
and proposals are due by January 31st 2019.  Submit proposals to Tina Zagya at 
TZagyva@syrgov.net.  Proposal ideas were presented to the group. 

Issues for Officials/Representatives:  Lt. Shultz provided a brief update. Questions were taken from 
the floor.   

TNT City-wide Board Update:  Tina Zagyva, Operations Manager, stated that the Lead 
Awareness and Education program is currently underway. If you are interested in volunteering 
with this initiative, contact Tina Zagyva at 315-448-8178 or by email TZagyva@syrgov.net 

Announcements: 

 Facebook group for Eastwood residents called  ‘Eastwood Community Conversation’ 

 Next Meeting, February 25th, Special Projects will be voted on at this meeting 
 

Jerry Haas motioned to adjourn at 7:56pm, Jimmy Monto 2nd. 
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